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Comments: As a member of MTB Missoula, I want to thank the Forest Supervisor for hearing our requests

regarding the use of bicycles on  Divide Trail #738 (a.k.a. Stateline Trail), and to applaud the recommendation to

exclude the trail from a wilderness designation. I could not be more pleased with this decision and look forward to

being able to ride this trail once again in the near future! 


